As part of the Sea
Adventures” topic, the
pupils in RW took part

in Pirate Day! They

came to school in Pirate
costumes, made Pirate
props and had a virtual
visit from the author
Holly Ryan — writer of

‘Never Mess with a

Pirate Princess.’

Listening to Holly Ryan reading her Fantastic
book !




